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Wednesday 6th January 
 Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In order to help you with your home learning we are putting in a system to enable reading 
books to be changed.   If your child is currently working from home and you would like to 
have their reading books changed, please come to school in the slot below and we will 
change books. Please bring your child’s reading diary and books they currently have at 
home.  
 
This book changing session will take place on Tuesday of each week. Please can we ask 
that parents/carers do not come onto site if you or any member of your household is 
displaying any symptoms of coronavirus or has tested positive?  
 

Early Years Foundation Stage (FS1 and FS2) 9:00am – 9:30am 

Year 1  9:30am – 10:00am 

Year 2 10:00 – 10:30 am 

Year 3 10:30 am – 11:00am  

 
All children in Y3- Y6 have a fiction express log in where they can access a range of books 
at their own level. Children in  Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 have a log in and can access via this link. 
https://en.fictionexpress.com/ 
 
However if your child is in Y4, Y5, Y6 and you would like your child to change their books 
please email info@burradoncommunityprimary.org.uk and we can arrange a slot.  
 
Children who are in school will have their books changed when they are in school and 
should continue to bring reading folders into school daily.  
 
A reminder there are many websites you can access at home to support reading alongside 
work on seesaw.  
 
There are many online books that can be read. Oxford Owls have many free online books 
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/free-ebooks/  
 
Phonics play this is free and has some lovely games on to support reading 
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 
 
Teach your monster to read. This is currently free and a great game to improve reading.  
https://www.teachyourmonstertoread.com/  
 
Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs Watson (Deputy Head) Claire Liddle (KS1 lead) Tracey Round (EYFS Lead) 

http://www.burradoncommunityprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://en.fictionexpress.com/
mailto:info@burradoncommunityprimary.org.uk
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/free-ebooks/
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.teachyourmonstertoread.com/

